
















Trever and Grace Belden 
946 Bay Drive 
Deale, MD 20751
 

Proposed Use of the Property 
The subject property is zoned R5 and is currently developed as a single-family residential dwelling. The proposed 
project involves the construction of a garage that 

who has relocated from across the country due to declining health and the need for closer familial support. 

Vegetation and Land Disturbance 
The property is approximately 0.18 acres in size and features a mix of ornamental landscaping, turf grass, and rip-
rap along the shoreline. The proposed development will disturb a minimal portion of the vegetated area. Specific 
square footage calculations will be provided upon completion of the site plan, but efforts will be made to preserve 
existing vegetation where possible. 

Stormwater Management and Habitat Protection 
To minimize impacts on water quality and habitat, the project will incorporate best management practices for 
stormwater management and sediment control. This includes the installation of silt fences during construction and 
the implementation of stormwater management measures as required by Anne Arundel County regulations. These 
measures aim to protect the Chesapeake Bay and its tributaries from potential runoff and sedimentation. 

Impervious Surface Calculation
Prior to construction, the existing impervious surfaces include the main dwelling, driveway, and any other 
hardscaped areas. The addition of the garage and associated structures will increase the total impervious surface 
area. A detailed calculation of the impervious surface area before and after construction will be provided upon 
completion of the site plan, ensuring compliance with county regulations. 

Habitat Protection Areas 
The property is located within the Critical Area Overlay Zone due to its proximity to the Chesapeake Bay. This 
designation requires adherence to specific environmental regulations to protect water quality and habitat. The 
proposed development will comply with all applicable buffer requirements and will avoid disturbance to sensitive 
areas such as riparian buffers and habitats of local significance. A detailed assessment of habitat protection areas 
will be included in the site plan submission. 

 




























